
From: gmoIaghan~comcast.net [mailto:gmolaqhan~comcastnetJ
Sent: Monday, December 29, 2014 5:19 PM
To: PUC
Subject: PSNH Rate Hike Request

Dear Commission,
I recently read that PSNH is seeking a $ 00.1054/KWH rate increase approval. PSNH is
claiming it is necessary due to rising fuel and energy costs. I trust that due to just the
opposite occurring (gas/fuel prices have lowered dramatically) this rate increase will not
be approved. Actually, the rate should go down due to the decrease in costs.

PSNH provides very good service; I see no justification for allowing an increase at this
time.

Thank You,

Gary Molaghan
2 Cranes Crossing
Mont Vernon, NH 03057
603 672-1491


